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1 Kings 8:22–53 ESV

Then Solomon stood before the 
altar of the LORD in the presence 
of all the assembly of Israel and 
spread out his hands toward heaven, 
and said, “O LORD, God of Israel, 
there is no God like you, in heaven 



1 Kings 8:22–23 ESV

Isaiah 45:5a ESV

above or on earth beneath, keeping 
covenant...

Then Solomon stood before the 
altar of the LORD in the presence 
of all the assembly of Israel and 
spread out his hands toward heaven, 
and said, “O LORD, God of Israel, 
there is no God like you, in heaven 
above or on earth beneath, keeping 
covenant...



Joshua 2:9–11 ESV

I am the LORD, and there is no 
other, 
      besides me there is no God; 
      I equip you, though you do not 
know me,

and said to the men, “I know that 
the LORD has given you the land, 
and that the fear of you has fallen 
upon us, and that all the inhabitants 
of the land melt away before you. 
For we have heard how the LORD 
dried up the water of the Red Sea 
before you...



1 Kings 8:27 ESV

1 Kings 8:28 ESV

“But will God indeed dwell on the 
earth? Behold, heaven and the 
highest heaven cannot contain you; 
how much less this house that I 
have built!

Yet have regard to the prayer of 
your servant and to his plea, O 
LORD my God, listening to the cry 
and to the prayer that your servant 
prays before you this day,



Psalm 27:4 ESV

1 Peter 5:7 ESV

One thing have I asked of the 
LORD, 
      that will I seek after: 
      that I may dwell in the house of 
the LORD 
      all the days of my life, 
      to gaze upon the beauty of the 
LORD 
      and to inquire in his temple.



1 John 1:9 ESV

1 Kings 8:46a ESV

casting all your anxieties on him, 
because he cares for you.

If we confess our sins, he is faithful 
and just to forgive us our sins and to 
cleanse us from all unrighteousness.

“If they sin against you—for there 
is no one who does not sin—and 
you are angry with them and give 
them to an enemy, so that they are 



1 Kings 8:41–43 ESV

Isaiah 56:6–7 ESV

carried away captive to the land of 
the enemy, far off or near,

“Likewise, when a foreigner, who is 
not of your people Israel, comes 
from a far country for your name’s 
sake (for they shall hear of your 
great name and your mighty hand, 
and of your outstretched arm), when 
he comes and prays toward this 
house, hear...



Psalm 20:7 ESV

“And the foreigners who join 
themselves to the LORD, 
      to minister to him, to love the 
name of the LORD, 
      and to be his servants, 
      everyone who keeps the 
Sabbath and does not profane it, 
      and holds fast my covenant—...

Some trust in chariots and some in 
horses, 
      but we trust in the name of the 
LORD our God.



1 Kings 8:46–51 ESV

Daniel 9:16–19 ESV

“If they sin against you—for there 
is no one who does not sin—and 
you are angry with them and give 
them to an enemy, so that they are 
carried away captive to the land of 
the enemy, far off or near, yet if 
they turn their heart in the land to 
which...

“O Lord, according to all your 
righteous acts, let your anger and 
your wrath turn away from your 



1 Kings 8:54–61 ESV

city Jerusalem, your holy hill, 
because for our sins, and for the 
iniquities of our fathers, Jerusalem 
and your people have become a 
byword among all who...

Now as Solomon finished offering 
all this prayer and plea to the 
LORD, he arose from before the 
altar of the LORD, where he had 
knelt with hands outstretched 
toward heaven. And he stood and 
blessed all the assembly of Israel 
with a loud voice,...



1 Kings 11:4 ESV

Hebrews 7:25 ESV

For when Solomon was old his 
wives turned away his heart after 
other gods, and his heart was not 
wholly true to the LORD his God, 
as was the heart of David his father.

Consequently, he is able to save to 
the uttermost those who draw near 
to God through him, since he 
always lives to make intercession 
for them.
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